From: FS-Coconino Webmail

To: Dechter, Mike - FS, AZ

Subject: FW: [External Email]Proposed APS Power Line
Date: Thursday, March 6, 2025 10:02:45 AM
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Brenda Emry
Customer Service
Representative

Forest Service
Coconino National Forest

p: 928-527-3602
brenda.em usda.gov

1824 S. Thompson St.
Flagstaff, AZ 86001

From: Bl stephens

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 9:31 AM

To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof Webmail@usda.gov>
Cc:

Subject: [External Email]Proposed APS Power Line

You don't often get email fro_A Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

The Forest Service should not allow APS to build over 2.5 miles of high-
voltage power lines above ground along the Kel Fox Trail. It would
increase our neighborhoods wildfire risk and impact our insurance rates
and the scenery. In the event of a wildfire, many homes and the wildlife
could be verry adversely affected.

We strongly urge you to make APS go underground!

Bill and Mara Steihens





